
 
 

  

1801 – 9TH Avenue North • P. O. Box 2608 • Texas City, Texas  77590-2608 • Phone 409-643-5916 • FAX 409-643-5952 •  
E-Mail rleigh@texascitytx.gov 

 

NOTICE OF PRESENCE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE CITY OF 
TEXAS CITY’S CITY COMMISSION 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, Government Code, notice is hereby given of 
a possible quorum. 
 
 Event: Public Meeting – Building Our Future 
 
 Location: Charles T. Doyle Center  
  2010 5th Ave. North 
  Texas City, Texas 77590 
 
 Date of Event: Thursday, April 17, 2025  
 
 Time of Event: 6:00 p.m.– 7:00 p.m. 
   
This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Commission. This notice is posted 
in order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act. If the number of City 
Commission Members present at the event constitutes a quorum, as a governmental 
body, the City Commission will not deliberate, take any formal action on any items 
discussed, nor will there be meeting minutes taken for this event.  
 
This notice was posted on the 16th of April prior to 12:30 P.M.  
 
 

 
_________________________________________  
Rhomari Leigh 
City Secretary 


